From: Martin

Sent: Sunday, December 1, 2024 3:23 PM

To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: David Lloyd Greystoke Avenue Bristol BS106AZ ref: 24/04400/PINS S62A/2024/0070

| object to this planning application because of the potential increase in the noise level which is

audible for 24/7.
| have already written to object to the existing noise from the David Lloyd building and this proposal
is for a further plant unit on our side of their building which will generate even more noise.

Martin Stephen





